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Carlisle June 17. 1808 

Dear Sir 

 Wm Hall has been at Leeds to have an interview with Mr Marsden— They 

seem mutually pleased with each other— Lewis Johnson has begun his studies, a 

little time will shew what prospect there is of his making a successful proficiency— 

 Since I last wrote, I have received two guineas more for the Missionary 

Society; so that on the whole you will have to add on my account 5 guineas to the 

sum sent by Mr Thomason from St. Cuthbert’s. 

I remain 

Sir 

Your faithful Servt. 

J. Fawcett 


